
ST. AUGUSTINE SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER
November 6-10, 2023

Thank you Anne Marie Sutton and Danielle Mazzeo for your
tireless work on this year's October Cash Raffle and to all who
participated! Congrats to our grand prize winner, Jamie Allen! 
The North Pole Express is filling up! The 4pm train is sold out
and it looks like the 6pm is almost there! Spread the word and
don’t delay! Tickets available here:
https://sasnorthpoleexpress.com/
We still need volunteers for the day of the North Pole Express!
Sign up here.
This is the last week to order Manns Pies (deadline to order
11/5). Log In to one cause to order multiple pies and email:
guild@staugustineandover.org for any edits to your cart!  
Charleston Wrap Fundraiser - beautiful wrapping paper, gifts
and more! Buy now and the school will receive a good portion of
the proceeds! (deadline 12/5)

From the Guild
All Guild info and ways to be involved are at: www.sasguild.org 

Friday, November 10
No School - Veterans’ Day

November 13-14
Technology Recycle/Upcycle at
SAS - see page 3 for details

Thursday, November 16
Open House from 9-11am and
6:30-8pm

Wednesday, November 22
Early Release 
Last Day of Trimester 1

November 23-24
Thanksgiving Break

Thursday, December 6
Early Release
Parent-Teacher Conferences

Our 5th graders led a beautiful All Saints’ Day Mass
for our school last Wednesday. Students dressed as
saints, proclaimed the readings, chanted a Litany of
Saints, and reminded us that we are all called to be
saints in heaven. Thank you, Fifth graders!
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SUNDAY MASS TIMES AT 
ST. AUGUSTINE PARISH

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

New Faculty and Staff: Please join me in welcoming several new faces at

Saint Augustine School! 

Mr. Chris Walters is our new Middle School Religion teacher.

Mr. Darren Sundquist is the 5th grade long-term substitute for Mrs.

Papineau’s maternity leave.

Ms. Stephanie Nazario is our new Kindergarten Assistant.

End of Trimester 1: The end of the first trimester is Wednesday,

November 22. Parent-Teacher conferences are planned for Thursday,

December 6. 

Volunteers Needed: Our school needs many volunteers throughout the

year to support and plan events. Please consider signing up on the Guild

Website by clicking here:

https://one.bidpal.net/sasguildnews/custom/custom4  
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For peace in the world,
especially in the Middle East

and Ukraine...

For a joy-filled and learning-
filled school year...

For our faculty and staff, as
they work daily in their

mission of  forming saints
and scholars...

For our students to continue
to grow in the service of the

Christ...

St. Augustine and St. Julie,
Pray for Us!

SATURDAY 4 00 PM

Sunday - 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:30am, 5:30pm
Saturday - 4:00pm

Saint Julie’s students
marched in a Halloween

parade last Tuesday!

Our 5th graders visited Saint

Julie’s students on All Saints’

Day to show them their

saints costumes!

Our 5th grade Saints at
Mass!
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